Dear Parent/Carer

| hope that you have received your report and shared some time with your child to
celebrate their achievements. Please return your parent comments sheets as soon as possible.
Thank you for your attendance at the Summer Fayre which was despite the wet weather a real
success. The PTFA do an amazing job in raising money which means we can have real treats like
Rhubarb Theatre yesterday.

On Friday we celebrate with effort cups and also a Year 6 Leavers assembly for Year 6 parents. The
Year 6 children at St Andrew's have worked exceptionally hard and their achievements in Reading,
Maths and writing in SATs are in the top 10% of the country and 100% of children achieved the
expected standard which puts them in the top 1% of maths achievement in the country. They have
been excellent role models to the rest of school and we will miss them greatly.

On Friday Mrs Shirra and Mrs Meagher will finish their time at St Andrew’s. Mrs Shirra will move to a
new job in Lincoln and Mrs Meagher on a new adventure. | would like to thank them for their
commitment to the children of St Andrew’s and for being super team members over the time they
have been at St Andrew’s.

Finally, | would like to thank you as parents for all you do to support the school and to all the St
Andrew’s staff who are so committed to the children in their care. Through ali our chalienges this
year, including a very successful Ofsted inspection, they always stay child-focused and do their best
for the community. Have a happy and safe summer and we will see the children on Wednesday 6™

September.
Yours sincerely /
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Mr D W Hodgson //
Lincoln Road, Leasingham, Sleaford, Lincolnshire NG34 8JS
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